HARVARD PETROLEUM CORPORATION

400 North Pennslyvania, Suite 450 * P.O.Box936 * Roswell, NM88201 * (505)623-1581 * Fax (505)622-8008

December 9, 1994

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
2040 S. Pacheco St.
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Attn: Mr. David Catanach

Re: Unorthodox Location Request

Angell #1 / 5/62
Section 4, T-15-S R-38-E v
Lea County, New Mexico

Dear David:

Pursuant to our recent telephone conversation, I am requesting an
opportunity to present evidence on the January 5, 1995 hearing
docket to support a drilling location for the Angell #1 Wolfcamp
test in the East Denton Field at approximately 550' FNL and 2600
FEL of Section 4, T-15-S R-38-E, Lea County, New Mexico.

The location is the optimum structural point to recover the maximum
possible reserves from the Wolfcamp formation based on a 3-D seismic
interpretation. Harvard Petroleum Corporation is the lessee of
record of all of Section 4 and thus there are no affected parties.
As a petroleum engineer and the person most familiar with the facts
surrounding this request, I anticipate being the only person to
testify. Since there are no affected parties, I do not plan to be
represented by legal counsel.

If you have any questions or need further information, please
contact me.

Very truly yours,

HARVARD PETROLEUM CORPORATION

N N

Jeff Harvard
Vice President



